Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Speech-Language Pathology and Audiology
The Florida Board of Speech-Language Pathology and Audiology announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: CANCELED October 18, 2024, 9:00 a.m., ET

PLACE: CANCELED
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: This meeting has been canceled. This notice will replace notice #28716285

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: No agenda will be available.

For more information, you may contact: Board Staff at (850)245-4161 or mqa.speechlanguage@flhealth.gov or

4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin C-06, Tallahassee, FL 3239
